BECKER DRILLS LIMITED

194 TORYORK DRIVE

WESTON 486, ONTARIO, CANADA
becker TELEPHONE.

(416) 749.5241

12th November, 1969.

Mr. David Tobias,
30, Forden Avenue,
Westmont, Quebec.

Dear Mr. Tobias:

You requested further information on the results of our drilling at

Oak Island, and as discussed during our conversation Becker normally
only keep records on hole nurmbers, depths, time, etc but not on the
sample recovered. This is because our clients usually take the samnles
from our cyclone recovery svstem and examine the material thenselves

as the results are confidential and this was the procedure followed

at Oak Island.

We have »nrovided vou with our drill renorts which vou have, however,
while we keep any information on results that we know of confidential
this does not mean wc are unaware of some of the details.

To my knowledge there were four holes that had narticularily significant
results. In these holes from Don Thomoson, Driller and Horst llasche,
Surervisor, I recall that bedrock was encountered at around 155 feet

and was drilled further by triconing and/or blasting to_ 190 some feet
where a cavitv was encountered. Then our double walled drive pipe was

pounded down to the 190 feet depth and on down through the cavaties as
far as 200 feet or more.

In four holes at least, a cavity was encountered and wood and in one
hole a piece of china was ErougEt up to the surface recovery unit. Also

wood was brought up by our triconing drilling operation.

I hope this is the information you require.

Yours truly,

J. F. Short.



